From: Evan Tomek <Evan.Tomek@enbridge.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 4:37 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Bonnie Adams <bonnie.adams@enbridge.com>; Guri Pannu <Guri.Pannu@enbridge.com>;
Michael Beare <Michael.Beare@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Direction and Notice of Hearing - Enbridge Gas Inc. - OEB File No. EB-2023-0261

Good Afternoon,

In response to the Letter of Direction dated October 10, 2023 for the above noted proceeding,

Enbridge Gas is requesting an extension to the October 30t deadline to allow for more time to file
the Affidavit of Service with the OEB. The reasons for the extension request are detailed below:

There are 697 packages to be sent out and the print shop/mailroom can only process a
maximum of 100 packages a day.

Print shop has confirmed that all packages will be sent by October 25, 2023.
UPS tracking may not completed by October 30, 2023 and therefore the deadline to
file the Affidavit may not be met.

Based on the reasons above, Enbridge Gas is requesting an extension to November 6, 2023 to be
able to comply direction #5 in the Letter of Direction.

Lastly, Enbridge Gas would like to clarify that intervention requests are due on October 30, 2023
which is the same day as the last day the Notice will be published in the newspaper.

Thanks,

Evan
Advisor, Regulatory Applications — Leave to Construct
Enbridge Gas Inc.

50 Keil Drive North | Chatham, ON N7M 5M1
Tel: 519.436.4600 ext 5003441



Cell: 226.229.9598
email: evan.tomek@enbridge.com

Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion.
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